
        

 

Ongoing maintenance is done by volunteers 
Vicky Pigott and Val Jones, with water 
provided by Hungerford Motors, the garage 
opposite – but we need more help to keep 
the plants thriving and would love 
Roehampton Garden Society members – 
close neighbours – to be involved.
We are asking for help to maintain this 
wonderful area for everyone’s pleasure.   
Could you spare some time, maybe one 
hour a month, to weed, water, deadhead, 
advise and generally tend?  We want to 
establish a rota (times to suit) - if we could 
get 6 people working in pairs it would mean 
just one session a month, shared with 
existing Roehampton volunteers.

You may have noticed that the Victorian memorial 
fountain at the bottom of Medfield Street has had a 
facelift . . . Residents had been asking what could be 
done to restore this local landmark, with its original 
drinking troughs and basins put to new use.  In summer 
2021, thanks to funding from Roehampton Community 
Week, Vicky Pigott organised a community project 
involving, among many others, ladies from Ahmadiyya 
community, Roehampton Community Shed, councillors 
and Alton regeneration team, to bring the site to life. 
With plants provided by the Wimbledon Foundation, 
Roehampton Community Week funds and Putney 
Rotary, the fountain now brings welcome colour to this 
busy area. To quote one passer-by “It looks amazing”.

Could you join us, starting in the New 
Year?   Please contact 
Vicky Pigott, chair SW15 Women’s Network 
– vicky.marie.pigott@gmail.com
Val Jones, Putney (and Roehampton) 
Society - email: jones.val@gmail.com
We promise becoming a Fountain Friend 
will be a pleasure, not a chore!

We need your help …...
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